
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Coutinho MP  

Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero  

1 Victoria Street  

Westminster  

London  

SW1E 5ND  

11th January 2024 

Dear Claire 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the contents of the 

attached letter from Reading Agricultural Consultants, signed by four soil experts who 

understand the Sunnica site. The letter confirms that the conclusions of Sunnica’s soil report 

prepared on their behalf by Daniel Baird Soil Consultants Ltd is incorrect. 

  

I ask you to please carefully consider this letter during the decision-making process. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

  

Yours ever 

  
 




